
 

 

 
SC/LL 22.06.17 

Parent Helpers for Reading 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Every year, our parent helpers who help with reading seem to go up in numbers and 
strength. The support, guidance and positivity they provide to boost children’s attitudes 
towards reading is phenomenal; an ENORMOUS ‘thank you’ to our volunteers! With 
just one hour of their time a week, children are able to read on a 1:1 basis, providing 
additional reading hours we are just not equipped for.  
 
We are already starting to look at reading for September so if you are able to offer one 
hour a week on a regular basis, please let us know. Please don’t worry if there are a 
few weeks/dates you are unavailable; we are grateful for any help we can get!  
 
Early in September, we will ask you to come in for a short meeting to offer training on 
how we go about paired reading and will answer any queries you may have.  You will 
be given your timetable and some useful handouts to read through. When you have 
DBS clearance, you will be able to start! If you have volunteered this year and would 
like to continue, please fill in the form or let the office know your intentions.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Sarah Cobb 
English Leader 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please return to the School Office by the end of term. 
 
Name _____________________ 
 
Email address (so we can arrange DBS) _____________________________ 
 

 
I would like to volunteer to read with children for one hour a week.  
 

I am available on the following days (please tick): 
 

 Monday 1-2pm   Monday 2-3pm 

 Tuesday 1-2pm   Tuesday 2-3pm 

 Wednesday 1-2pm   Wednesday 2-3pm 

 Thursday 1-2pm   Thursday 2-3pm 

 Friday 1-2pm   

 
 
Preference of year group: ___________________________ 
 


